————— Original Message-----

From: Dibi Carson [mailto:dibicarson@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 5:47 AM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: A resident of Durham Point Road comments

Dear sir...

Last Thursday | had an appointment in Wolfboro. As has been my habit since this Eversource project was planned to
impact the scenic and historic road where | chose to live, | noted power lines along the way..

Route 11 is where the heavy duty lines are with spacers. Entry into the scenic and historic town, with beautiful canopies
as one approaches are not impacted .

The issue as presented to the residents of Deer Point Landowners posed the choice of beautiful trees or reliability. That
is not the issue.

| believe we all would approve of reliability .....but the issue is is it appropriate to select a road with historic and scenic
designation when there were other choices.

The easiest and least expensive route was selected by Eversource. As stated in the meeting last week, that now allows
Eversource to increase rates....so as we now are paying for this project....| would like to have a project which also
protects my neighborhood, and property value....and the beautiful road | chose to live on...not a road which has become
an industrialized highway like route 11

Thank you....I realize the planning board came late to this discussion.

Please also note that half of the residents of Deer Point Landowners ( aka Deer Meadow) have their power lines under
ground. And are not directly impacted by the decisions on Durham Point Road.

Thank you for your effort on behalf of those of us directly impacted.

Diane Carson
163 Durham Point Road
Sent from my iPad



